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Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

1111 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC  20004-2541  +1.202.739.3000 
United States  +1.202.739.3001 

April 27, 2017 

VIA IBFS 

Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attn: International Bureau 

Re: Broadview NP Acquisition Corp. 
Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization 
ITC-214-20041118-00456 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

By this letter, Broadview NP Acquisition Corp. (the “Company”) surrenders the interna-
tional Section 214 authorization referenced above. The Company does not provide inter-
national telecommunications services and thus does not require an international Section 
214 authorization. The Company requests that the surrender be effective immediately. 

This letter is being filed electronically via MyIBFS.  Please direct any questions to the 
undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Brett P. Ferenchak 

Catherine Wang 
Brett P. Ferenchak 

Counsel to Broadview NP Acquisition Corp. 


